(YOUR COMPANY) POLICY LETTER

COLLECTING PAYMENT AFTER JOBS

Whenever you do a (Your Company) job for a homeowner, you need to collect payment in full at the end of the job. The only exceptions for not collecting payment after a job would be for jobs done for property management companies, rental tenants, general contractors or commercial jobs.
Remember, we have a C.O.D. (Cash On Delivery) policy for all homeowner’s jobs, so unless you know that the homeowner has been given special permission from the office in advance, you must collect payment before leaving the job.  

If you have any questions or difficulties regarding collecting payment before leaving the job, you need to call the office BEFORE you leave the job. 

(Your Name)

